


INTEROFFICE MEMO

Gary Grief, Executive Director ~ Tom Hanson, Acting Charitable Bingo Operations Director

To: J. Winston Krause, Chairman
Cindy Fields, Commissioner
Mark A. Franz, Commissioner
Robert Rivera, Commissioner
Erik C. Saenz, Commissioner

From: Teresa Edwards, Retailer Development/Responsible Gambling Coordinator
Date: May 29, 2020

Re: Report, possible discussion and/or action on the Commission’s responsible gambling
program

A brief summary of current certifications and initiatives related to the agency’s responsible gambling
program will be provided to you by Ryan Mindell at the June 11, 2020, Commission meeting.

Please feel free to contact me at 512-344-5216 if you need additional information or have any

questions.

CC: Ryan Mindell, Director of Lottery Operations
Robert Tirloni, Products Manager





